SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING APRIL 24, 2017 6:00 p.m.

NOTE TO PERSONS REVIEWING THIS DOCUMENT: THIS IS NOT A VERBATIM TRANSCRIPT. WHILE AN ATTEMPT HAS BEEN MADE TO DOCUMENT PERTINENT POINTS, THESE MINUTES CONTAIN ONLY A SUMMARY OF THE DISCUSSION AND VOTING.

Mayor Gilkey called to the special council meeting to order at 6:03.

Mayor and Town Council members present: KayDee Gilkey, Harry Gibbons, Darcie Sainsbury, Valerie Rogers, and Emily Thomas. George Davidson was not present.

Cheryl Loeffler was also present.

Approval of Building Permit #2017-03

The Planning Commission met on Friday, April 21, 2017, and reviewed Building Permit #2017-03 which is for the replacement of a portable office located at 506 N 1st Street with a newer and larger sized trailer. Their recommendation is for council approval of Building Permit #2017-03.

ACTION

Harry Gibbons moved to approve Building Permit #2017-03; replacement of portable office at 506 N 1st Street; seconded by Valerie Rogers. The motion was approved 4-0.

ADJOURN

With no further business, the council meeting adjourned at Adjourned 6:06.

KayDee Gilkey, Mayor

Sheryl Loeffler, Clerk/Treasurer